
Atlantic Richfield Company  
(a BP affiliated company) 
    
P.O. Box 1257                                           
San Ramon, CA 94583 
Phone: (925) 275-3801 
Fax: (925) 275-3815 

  
 
10 October 2008 
 
 
Re: Third Quarter 2008 Status Report 
 Atlantic Richfield Company Station #4494 
 566 Hegenberger Road 
 Oakland, California 
 ACEH Case #RO0000204 
 
 
 
 
 
“I declare, that to the best of my knowledge at the present time, that the information and/or 
recommendations contained in the attached document are true and correct.”   
 
 
 
Submitted by: 
 

 
 
Paul Supple 
Environmental Business Manger 
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 STATION #4494 QUARTERLY GROUND-WATER STATUS REPORT 
 
Facility: #4494 Address: 566 Hegenberger Road, Oakland  
Environmental Business Manager: Mr. Paul Supple   
Consulting Co./Contact Persons: Broadbent & Associates, Inc. (BAI)/Rob Miller & Tom Venus 

(530) 566-1400 
Primary Agency/Regulatory ID No.: Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) 

ACEH Case #RO0000204 
Consultant Project No.: 06-08-623  
Facility Permits/Permitting Agency: NA 
 
 
WORK PERFORMED THIS QUARTER (Third Quarter 2008): 

1. Prepared and submitted Second Quarter 2008 Status Report.  
2. No environmental work was conducted at the Site during the Third Quarter of 2008.   

 
WORK PROPOSED FOR NEXT QUARTER (Fourth Quarter 2008):  

1. Prepared and submitted this Third Quarter 2008 Status Report (contained herein). 
2. In accordance with ACEH direction, properly destroy the monitoring wells then prepare 

and submit a well decommissioning report to ACEH by 11 December 2008. 
 
   
DISCUSSION: 
 
 BP received a letter dated 12 September 2008 from the ACEH stating that the ACEH and the 
California Regional Water Quality Control Board staff had reviewed the fuel leak case file with case 
closure summary and concurred that no further action related to the underground storage tank fuel release 
at the Site was required at this time.  Within the 12 September 2008 letter, the ACEH continued that prior 
to issuance of a remedial action completion certificate the monitoring wells installed at the Site need to be 
properly destroyed, per California Water Code.  Furthermore, the 17 September 2008 letter requested that 
a well decommissioning report be prepared and submitted to ACEH by 11 December 2008.  Air knifing 
and destruction of the wells is tentatively scheduled for 23-24 October 2008.  BP plans to submit the 
requested well decommissioning report to ACEH by the requested due date of 11 December 2008.  A 
copy of the Site Map showing location of the monitoring wells to be destroyed is provided as Drawing 1. 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
 
Drawing 1. Site Map, Station #4494, 566 Hegenberger Road, Oakland, California 

 




